
Pembina Trails Announcement

Appointment of Chair and Vice-Chair of the Board

The Trustees and Administration would like to congratulate Julie Fisher and Jaime Glenat on their 
election as Chair and Vice-Chair. We wish them a successful professional and personal experience 

during the 2016-17 school year.

The Pembina Trails School Division Board of Trustees is pleased to announce  
the following appointments made at the the Annual Inaugural Meeting of the 
Board held on September 8, 2016

Julie Fisher 
Chair of the Board

Jaime Glenat 
Vice-Chair of the Board&


